
Notice 

The college has been observing ECO-FRIENDLY DAY on the first Saturday 
of every month since June 2023 to promote eco-friendly habits. 

Date - 25.08.23 

The date for the 4TH ECO-FRIENDLY DAY for the month of SEPTEMBER 
is 02.09.2023 (first Saturday ). 

reason. 

Only bicycles will be permitted to access the college premises that day. 
No fossil fuel-powered vehicles will be permitted to access the college 

Members of the Nature Club (taking help from the office) are directed to 
actively participate in the implementation of the aforementioned event. 

This is for general information to all concerned. 
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premises on that day unless there is a medical emergency or administrative 


